


STS. SIMON & JUDE	 WEST JEFFERSON, OHIO

MASSES FOR THE WEEK
Saturday, August 18
	 4:00 p.m.	 	Don Hazel by Steve & Dottie Rice
	 6:00 p.m. 		  Parish Family (to be said at prison)
Sunday, August 19
	 9:30 a.m.	 	Carla Himes by Roland Himes
Tuesday, August 21
	 6:00 p.m.	 	Sharon Vargo Bond by Julius Vargo
Wednesday, August 22
	 8:00 a.m.	 	Tom Collins by Charlotte Manger
Thursday, August 23
	 8:00 a.m.	 	Chris Eakins 
Friday, August 24
	 8:00 a.m. 	 	 Jim & Jerinel Maynard’s
 			     50th Wedding Anniversary
Saturday, August 25
	 4:00 p.m. 		  Mary Young
	 6:00 p.m. 		  Parish Family (to be said at prison)
Sunday, August 26
	 9:30 a.m.	 	Yvette Furth-Reinhard 
			     by Gary & Debbie Palatas

 = Deceased
In the Diocese of Columbus the minimum 

donation stipend for a Mass is $10.00.

2018 LITURGICAL CALENDAR AND MASS READINGS
Sunday, August 19 	 *Fr. Matthew Hoover
TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Prv 9:1-6; Eph 5:15-20; Jn 6:51-58
Monday, August 20 	 *Fr. Ryan Schmit
Saints Bernard, Abbot and Doctor of the Church
Ez 24:15-24; Mt 19:16-22
Tuesday, August 21 	 *Fr. Harry Ringenburger
Saint Pius X, Pope
Ez 28:1-10; Mt 19:23-30
Wednesday, August 22 	*Fr. William Ferguson
The Queenship of the Blessed Virgin Mary
Ez 34:1-11; Mt 20:1-16
Thursday, August 23 	 *Fr. William Fincel OP, Dec.
Saint Roe of Lima, Virgin
Ez 36:23-28; Mt 22:1-14
Friday, August 24 	 *Fr. Eduardo Velazques Alvarado
Saint Bartholomew, Apostle
Rv 21:9b-14; Jn 1:45-51
Saturday, August 25 	 *Fr. Daniel Ochs
Saint Louis; Saint Joseph Calasanz, Priest
Ez 43:1-7ab; Mt 23:1-12

 *Pray for our Priests and Seminarians.

LITURGICAL MINISTERS
August 26 4:00 p.m. 9:30 a.m.
EMOHC* E. Talone J. Finnegan
 L. Sanders K. Finnegan
  L. Brenneman
  C. Brenneman
Lectors C. Saul E. Pfau
 P. Haney H. Dobbins
Servers G. Talone Z. Yates
 E. Talone A. Yates
 S. Talone T. Gallagher
Ushers B. Schneider L. O’Reilly
 S. Breedlove M. O’Reilly
 B. Daulton L. Reichard
 VOLUNTEER S. Reichard
*Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion

WEEKLY STEWARDSHIP
August 12, 2018

Regular Collection
In Envelopes	  $	 3,718
Electronic Funds Transfer	  $ 	 875
Loose Money: 	 $ 	 305
Total: 	 $	 4,898
Less Diocesan 6% Assessment: 	 -$	 294
Net Parish Collection: 	 $	 4,604

 Contributions can be made online at stsimonjude.org.

 $ ? HOW IS STS. SIMON & JUDE DOING ? $
	 Budgeted	 Actual	  Surplus (Deficit)	 %
This Week:	 *	 $  4,604 	 * 	 *
FYTD:	 *	 $41,918 	 * 	 *

 RECAP OF FISCAL YEAR (7/1/17-6/30/18)
 	 $355,420 	 $341,779 	 ($13,641) 	 (3.8%)

*Budget figures for fiscal year 7/1/2018-6/30/2019 will be
available after next Finance Committee Meeting.

ATTENDANCE
	 4:00 p.m.	 9:30 a.m.	 TOTAL	
August 12 	 174 	 155 	 329

 (Church Seating Capacity: 541)

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JULY 8, 2018

Did You Know? 
One of the questions from a recent Town Hall Meeting was 
about the age demographics of our parish. So, we thought 
everyone might like to know this information…here you go!

         Age       # of Parishioners          Life Stage
age 0-4 328 Preschool

age 5-13 1,028 Grade School
age 14-17 500 High School
age 18-35 858 Young Adult
age 36-55 1,731 Adult
over 55 1,077 OWLS

5,522 Total Souls

 “As the Lord spoke to me, the spirit entered me and set me 
on my feet, and I heard the one who was speaking say to me, 

‘Son of man, I am sending you…’” – EZEKIEL 2:2-3

God asks each of us to do some special work for Him. He 
gives us the resources we need to do His work. However, do 
we listen to God when He calls? Do we get up on our feet and 
use our talent to do the work He asks of us? Remember, God 
doesn’t call the equipped, He equips the called.

Learn how you can answer God’s call and support your parish 
by contacting The Catholic Foundation. Visit www.catholic-
foundation.org/development for more information.

Missionary Appeal Weekend – July 14 and 15
Next weekend, we will welcome Fr. Anthony Sebamalai 
to St. John Neumann for our annual Missionary Appeal.  
Fr. Sebamalai is currently serving at Our Lady of Good 
Counsel Parish, Staten Island, NY. He will be speaking to us 
about the vital work being done at the mission in the Diocese of 
Mannar, Sri Lanka, where the people have been battling civil 
war for the last 30 years. As a result, many of the households 
in the region have only one parent, and the mission is helping 
to educate and feed orphan children, is caring for the elderly, 
rehabilitating the disabled, and providing financial assistance 
to those who have lost family breadwinners. In addition, the 
war destroyed nearly 80% of the ecclesiastical infrastructure, 
so the mission is at work trying to reconstruct war-destroyed 
churches. Please join us in welcoming Fr. Sebamalai to  
St. John Neumann. We will take up a second collection to help 
support the needs of the missions in Mannar. Your generosity 
is most appreciated.

Keyboardist Needed for the 
Saturday, 4:00 p.m. Mass.
Rehearsals are on Tuesday night at 
6:00 p.m. This is a paid position. Please 
contact Andy Wallace at 614-578-4044 
or guitarguy.wallace@outlook.com.

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal
It’s not too late to help reach our goal to support the operations 
of the diocese. Remember that our gifts support vocations, 
outreach, marriage ministry and education. No gift is too small 
or too large. Our hope is to have 100% participation. 

The Diocese will be following up with every family who has 
yet to return an envelope.

Bishop Campbell and I would like to convey our gratitude for 
your gift.

In Thanksgiving,
Father Noble

Juan Ana Coffee is available for purchase after all 
the Masses this weekend. Please support the farmers in  
Guatemala by picking up a bag or two of coffee on your way 
out today!

OWLS Celebrating the  
Red, White and Blue!!
Wear your colors proudly!

Owls – Older, Wiser, Laughing, Souls.
Friday, July 20, after the 11:00 a.m. 
Mass at PJ’s in Sunbury

Come and share your memories of the military or remembrances 
of times of war and peace. Bring a family member or friend to 
listen to these storie. Relive times gone by under the furls of 
Old Glory. Did you know? The star on our flag is symbolic 
of the heavens and the divine goal, to which man has aspired, 
while the stripe is symbolic of the rays of the sun. Come 
reminisce with the OWLS and celebrate freedom!

“Sharing His Love, Encouraging Hope”
The 2017 Bishop’s Annual Appeal has ended and we received a refund 
of $53,861.10 that was added to The Parish Life Center Building 
account. The 2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal has begun and continues 
thru April 2019. The goal set for our parish as part of the Diocesan 
goal is $39,550.81. We are at 138% towards that goal, with 39% 
participation from parishioners. The goal that we have set for our parish 
is $200,000.00, which will enable us to break ground sooner than later 
for our Parish Life Center. That goal is achievable if the remaining 61% 
of the parish makes a “sacrificial gift” rather than a “token gift.” We 
are not looking for “equal gifts.” We are looking for “equal sacrifice.” 
Please give prayerful consideration to doing this!

	 Pledged	 Number of Pledges 	 Average Pledge
	 $63,826	  122 of (388) households	  $523

 (31% Participation) Thank you for your cooperation!

EVENTS THIS WEEK
Friday, August 17 Parish Office Closed

Sunday, August 26 Parish Picnic, 11:00 a.m., PSR 
Registration available

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
This week to the following parishioners:

Keaton Headley	 Steven McArthur 	 Patricia Collins
Kim Masters	 Raina Peter	 Melissa Adams
Morgan Brinsley	 Emily Pearson 	 Andrea Buescher
Reilly Butz 	 Clarice Carle	 Drew Casey
Jana Williams	 Spencer George	 Logan Maines
Catherine Olney	 Staci Olney	  Mary Young



TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 AUGUST 19, 2018

THIS WEEKEND,
OUR FEATURED
ADVERTISER IS

➥
FREE SUBSCRIPTION FORMED.org:

•	 Go to Formed.org.
•	 Enter our parish code NZ2PDB on the home page.
•	 Create a personal account with your email and password.

Start enjoying the best Catholic content all in one place!

CONGRATULATIONS to Philip Kester and Amy Cinadr, 
who entered into the Sacrament of Matrimony here at Sts. 
Simon and Jude, Saturday, August 11. May they be blessed 
throughout their lives and grown together in their faith!

REQUIESCAT IN PACE! In the charity of your prayers, 
please remember the families and friends of Sharon Vargo 
Bond, daughter of parishioners Julius and Mary Ann Vargo, 
who died Monday, August 13.

OUR BLESSED MOTHER MARY smiled down on the 
six parishioners that gathered at the Fatima garden on 
August 9. Please join our prayer group saying the Rosary 
every Thursday at 6:00 p.m., rain or shine, bring a lawn 
chair if needed. Mary says “prayer can stop wars.” For 
questions, call Charlotte Manger AT 614-879-7230.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: Our annual parish 
picnic will be next Sunday, August 26, following the 
9:30 a.m. Mass in the Social Hall. Each family should 
bring either a side dish or dessert to share. The 
Women’s Guild and the Knights of Columbus will 

provide the grilled meats, drinks and plates and silverware. Also, a 
balloon man along with snow cones and corn hole will be among the 
festivities for young and old alike to enjoy.

BANNS OF MATRIMONY I are announced for Bailey 
Pierron and John Wright. Their Wedding is September 2 here 
at Sts. Simon and Jude.

THE GOOD SAMARITAN FOOD PANTRY: Collection items for 
August will be personal hygiene items like bath soap, 
toothpaste, shampoo/conditioners, and deodorants. 
What is the one thing you couldn’t do without each day? 
That’s what you should donate! We ask each parish 
family to donate at least one item. Call Linda Collins 
at 614-879-9186 for more information.

MASS SCHEDULE CHANGE: Beginning the weekend of 
September 8/9, we will resume the Mass schedule of Saturday, 
Mass at 4:00 p.m., and Sacrament of Penance at 3:30 p.m. and 
Sunday, Mass at 8:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m., and Sacrament of 
Penance at 7:45 a.m. and 10:00 a.m.

THE WOMEN’S GROUP will meet Sunday, September 9, at 9:00 
a.m. in the Library. All women of the Parish are invited!

TRANSPORTATION NEEDED FOR PARISHIONER: An Amity 
Road parishioner is looking for a ride to and from Mass. 
Any Mass is preferred, and must be willing to stay for 
Mass. Contact the parish office.

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION:
PSR
•	 Will begin Sunday, September 9, for Grades 1-3, from 

9:15-10:15 a.m. and Wednesday, September 12, for 
Grades 4-7, from 6:45-8:00 p.m. Parents are asked 
to stay for the first session for an important meeting in the church 
(only need to attend one session – Sunday morning or Wednesday 
evening if they have children in both sessions).

CONFIRMATION CLASS:
•	Will begin on Sunday, September 9, at 6:30 p.m. Parents remain 

with your 8th Graders for the first class as we will be having an 
information meeting. We will meet in the Social Hall.

YOUTH GROUP:
•	 Kickoff with Youth Mass on Saturday, September 15, with cookout 

following Mass.

THE WOMEN’S GUILD FALL MUM SALE: We 
will be taking prepaid orders for beautiful hardy mums 
grown by Crown Market of Springfield (source of the 
mums that we have used in church in recent years), 
beginning at our Parish Picnic, August 26, and on 

weekends of September 1-2, 8-9 and 15-16. Available in 3 sizes, in 4 
different color families, these pots will be a wonderful addition to your 
fall decorating plans. Prices will range from $8.00 for an 8” pot, $20.00 
for a 12” terra cotta-like patio pot, and $30.00 for an outstanding 14” 
decorator patio pot of rainbow mums in all 4 colors. Cash or checks 
made out to the Women’s Guild will be accepted. Orders can be 
picked up here on Saturday, September 29, between 11:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. Look for more information in the Gathering Space or call 
Kay Beattie (614-851-8208). Proceeds from this fund raiser will go to 
pay for the tall flower vases on the altar.

Would you like to know more about the Catholic faith? Or, 
perhaps you have considered becoming Catholic but just 
don’t know how. In any case, we invite you to enrich yourself 
and learn more about the Catholic faith. The Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults, RCIA, is for people who 

want either to learn about the Catholic faith or to become Catholic. 
We invite you to explore this opportunity by coming to our RCIA 
sessions on Tuesday evening beginning September 11, 2018 at 
7:00pm at the Parish. If you have any questions or would like further 
information, please contact us at the parish office at 614-879-8562 or 
talk to Deacon Joe or Father Metzger.

“O COME LET US SING”: Welcome to the new season! 
Sts. Simon and Jude Choir will begin rehearsals in the 
near future. We are trying to build our choir membership. 
We encourage high school and college students to 
become involved. Community Service hours may be 

negotiable. If you enjoy music and singing or play an instrument, 
please consider joining us. Our choir sings at alternating Masses 
throughout each month. Attendance is not mandatory for every 
rehearsal or service. Come see what joy and fellowship we have to 
offer as we “Sing to the Lord a new song!” For information or questions, 
please contact Stephanie Brinsley at 614-851-8267 or Chuck 
Yannerella at 614-404-5121.

AROUND US
ST. PATRICK’S LONDON is looking for a Part-time Preschool and 
Latchkey aide. Applicant must have a high school diploma. Please 
call Mrs. Polly Forde-Johnston at 740-490-7429 or email her at 
pforde-johnston@stpatricklondon.org. Thank you!

SILENT WEEKEND RETREAT FOR MEN: September 7-9, 
2018 at St. Therese’s Retreat Center, 5277 East Broad Street, 
Columbus, OH. Retreat Director, Father Denis G. Wilde, O.S.A., 
Ph.D., Sponsored by the Catholic Laymen’s Retreat League (www.
retreatleague.org).

• Garage Doors • Entry Doors
• Door Openers • Replacement Windows

2300 International Street, Columbus

614-481-2020
www.columbusdoorsales.com


